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Dates for your diary: 

    Back to school  

Tuesday 7th  

January 2020 

at 8.30 a.m.  
 Year 5 swimming— 

(every Friday)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 ESOL classes—

Tuesdays 1.00 p.m.  

 Fencing and Table 

tennis clubs start-

ing—Week beginning 

6th January 2020  

 Year 4 Tate Britain 

visit—Monday 13th 

January  

 Year 5 safety talk—

Monday 13th January  

 Year 6 Imperial War 

Museum—6O and 6W 

Wed. 15th Jan. 6B—

Thurs. 16th Jan.  
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YEAR 4 NATIVITY PRODUCTION  
 

 

Well done to Year 4, 

they put on a superb 

performance of  “The 

Nativity Story” at St 

Cuthbert’s Church. It 

was lovely to see so 

many parents/carers, 

relatives and friends 

attend. A big thank 

you to all the staff for 

their hard work in 

putting the produc-

tion  together.  

 
 

 END OF TERM 
It has been a busy first term. Thank you for your generosity, for the 

presents and numerous cards that I have received. The festive season 

at St Michael at Bowes is over for us; it’s your turn now! Have a great 

Christmas and a Happy New Year from all the staff.  

   On Wednesday, we had the Christmas raffle with many fantastic   

prizes. £315.81 was raised, followed by a wonderful panto (SMAB ver-

sion of  Cinderella),  performed by  the staff.  

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help raise money 

for SMAB and Tottenhall Schools.  

MERRY 

CHRISTMAS 

AND A HAPPY 

NEW YEAR  
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CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Christmas 

Jumper Day. The school managed to raise £214 for ‘Save 

The Children’.  

 

CLASS LATES ATTENDANCE  

3S 4 90% 

3T 3 93.1% 

3M 3 90% 

4I 5 94.64% 

4C 14 92.86% 

4H 6 93.33% 

5A 5 91.85% 

5E 6 91.72% 

5L 1 95.56% 

6B 6 97.5% 

6O 2 96.96% 

6W 3 96.36% 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win the trophies next term?   

 

CONGRATULATIONS to 5L who won the 

punctuality trophy and 6B who won the     

attendance trophy.  

SMAB CHRISTMAS DAY  
Christmas Day 2019 at SMAB was           

another roaring success, thanks to all 

staff and pupils. Most children braved 

the cold weather wearing their pyjamas ready 

for the  festivities! 

     We visited “church” for a traditional Christ-

mas service led by Reverend Jones-Parry and 

ate Christmas dinner together in the hall in 

our party clothes. In the afternoon, the chil-

dren watched 

classic Christ-

mas films, 

played party  

games and 

took part in 

creative   

activi-

ties. 

STAFF CHANGES 
Ms Fontoura will be leaving St Michael at 

Bowes at the end of this term and will be 

travelling to China. I am sure you would like 

to join me in wishing her well for the future 

and thanking her for her hard work and time 

at St Michael at Bowes.   


